
Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi 

From: Margaret Richardson 
Sent: 26 May 2014 11:16 
To: Planning 
Cc garden macqueen 
Subject: 101 Bayham Street, NW' OAG, Application ref 2014/2620/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

For the attention of Alex McDougall. 

Dear Alec, 

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 

We do not object to the arrangement of the flats on the four floors but we find it difficult to judge 
the details on the fourth floor as the drawings are so indistinct. There seem to be no windows on 
this floor! Also there are no elevations provided and there are no divisions on the balconies of the 
fourth floor relating to the flats. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 
31 Oval Road, 
NVV1 7EA 

Tel: (Margaret) 


